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Monday, November 02, 2015

Dear Parents of the Walter Fitzgerald Community,

The WFC Garden Coordinators, which consist of the Biology 22 students, are
planning to build a school community garden. If you are interested in having a voice in our
garden, we invite you to attend our Garden Vision Meeting on Friday, November 13, 2015 from
11:30am.-12:45pm.

During this meeting time, our goai is to formulate a better idea of what the garden should
become. We hope to generate discussion among teachers, students, and parents about the
character of the garden, its primary uses, and the school's priorities for the space.

Your support will result in a greater depth of information and will generate good will as well as
increased support and participation in the entire schocl community.

If you do decide to attend this meeting, please contact Kari Hellmann at email:
khelimann@fairfieldschools.org .

Love and veggies,

The WFC Garden Coordinators
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